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I am writing to you about the AG GAG laws you want to introduce. 

This cannot go ahead. All Animals need to be treated with kindness. We know this does not happen. 

This is why you want to introduce these laws. To keep the public in the dark. 

Why would you not want anyone to know what is happening? 

I believe laws are to be introduced to protect Whistleblowers from any retrobution . This is what 

should happen for the people who bring Animal cruelty to our attention. 

DO NOT INTRODUCE THESE LAWS. THIS CRUELTY NEEDS TO STOP. 

To introduce these laws ,is to admit There is a problem, and you are covering it up! 

Julie Watson 


